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Equal Access Scheme Buyback Offer Now Open 
 

 

As set out in the timetable announced as part of the Merger Update on 

30 July 2015, Stargroup Limited (Stargroup) (ASX : STL) advises shareholders that 

the offer to participate in the equal access scheme buy-back was sent to 

shareholders today, together with personalised acceptance forms. Only 

Stargroup shareholders who held shares in Stargroup (previously iCash Payment 

Systems Limited) at 5.00 pm Melbourne time on 6 August 2015, before completion 

of the Merger, are eligible to participate in the buy-back. 

 

Eligible shareholders have until 5.00 pm Melbourne time on 27 August 2015 to 

lodge their acceptances. 

 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

 

Sungki Lee - Company Secretary 

Phone +61 (02) 9099 2300 

 

Todd Zani – CEO and Executive Chairman 

Tel: +61 (08) 9200 5834 
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Matt Birney 

Managing Director – Birney Corporate 

Tel: +61 419 217 090, E: matt@birneycorporate.com.au 
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